
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Residents 
 
 
Wicksteed would like to offer their sincerest apologies to the 
residents of Witcham for the delayed opening of the 
refurbished play area at the local Recreation Ground. 
 
 
We are working hard to bring these works to completion and 
are currently waiting for the new fencing and gates to be 
powder coated.  As soon as these are ready our team will be on 
site to complete the works.  
  
 
Thank you for your continued patience. 
 
 
 
Kindest Regards 
Wicksteed Playgrounds 

 
 

 


